St. Paul's Church of England (A) Primary School



Emsworth Crescent Pendeford Wolverhampton WV9 5NR

Headteacher: Mrs J. Ferretti Telephone No: 01902 558621

Email: stpaulsprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk Website: www.stpaulscofeprimaryschool.co.uk

Friday 15th December 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

This year, we are delighted to invite parents/carers to join us for our end of term Christmas service on <u>Thursday 21st December</u>.

Our service will be held twice during the day – once at 9am for parents of children in Reception, Year One and Year Two and again at 2pm for parents of children in Year Three, Year Four, Year Five and Year Six. The services will be the same and all of the children will participate in both (with the exception of Reception who will only be in the morning service).

Due to Health & Safety regulations, we are only able to <u>admit one parent per child</u> for each child;

We ask that no parents try to exceed this (unless you receive a letter informing you that your child is going to be presented with an end of term award – if this is the case, two adults may attend for that child). We also ask that parents attend the correct service for their child's class.

Additional adults attending or adults attending the incorrect service for their child will not be admitted.

During the service, the children will sing a selection of songs from their recent performances as well as some whole school songs, poems and prayers, as we prepare to celebrate Christmas and begin the Christmas holidays.









We will also be presenting our end of term awards and attendance awards. Children should wear full, smart uniform.

We hope you are able to join us in our final worship of 2023.

A reminder that we break up for Christmas at 3.15pm on Thursday as Friday (22nd) is an INSET day. We return to school in the new year on Monday 8th January 2024.

Best wishes,

Mrs J. Ferretti Headteacher.

N.B. if your child has been selected for an end of term award, you will receive a separate letter informing you and inviting two adults to attend.

A reminder that for all other children, just <u>one parent</u> is able to attend.







